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SUBJECT: Facility Inspection
NPDES Permit No. MI0048453
Designated Name: Pall Life Sciences Inc.

Staff of the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), Water Bureau conducted a
facility inspection at the Pall Life Sciences (Pall) facility in Ann Arbor, Michigan on

March 25, 2008. The inspection was conducted to assess your facility's compliance with
National Poltutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit No. MI0048453. | would

like to thank you and your staff for your assistance during the inspection.

The inspection consisted of a tour of the treatment process, laboratory, and outfali to
Honey Creek. The treatment system appeared to be operating normally at the time of
inspection, and the facility is well operated and-maintained. The laboratory and offices
have recently been (or are in the process of being) moved to Building 5 due to the
expected closure of the main building. Sampling is conducted as required in the permit
and the facility consistently meets its effluent limitations. Records are well-kept and

discharge monitoring reports are submitted as required.

You are reminded that Part L.A.7. of your NPDES permit regulates storm water discharges
associated with industrial activity at this facility. Pall has previously developed a storm
water pollution prevention plan (plan). | did not review the plan as part of this inspection.
As a general comment, you are reminded that as per Part 1. A.7.d. of your NPDES permit
you are required to review the plan on or before June 1 of each year and maintain written
summaries of the reviews. The plan should be amended as needed to ensure continued
compliance with the terms and conditions of Part [.A.7. of the permit. In addition, you must
ensure continued implementation of the plan to help ensure that storm water orscharges
from your facility will not cause a violation of water quality standards.
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No deficiencies were noted as a result of this inspection and no written response to this
inspection summary is required. Please feel free to contact me should you have any

questions or comments.

Sincerely,

(
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Debora Snel

Environmental Quality Analyst
Water Bureau

517-780-7929

‘Sybil Koloh; Remgdiation and Redevelopiment Division, DEQzJaiekson:District «

File: Pall Life Sciences, MI0048453, Correspondence, Washtenaw County




